STOCKHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL

THURSDAY NEWSLETTER
Issue No: 500




    Thursday 17th January 2019
	Dear Parents,
Welcome to the 500th Stockham School Newsletter!

We will be looking to appoint a temporary Year 4 teacher on Tuesday 22nd January. We have had 5 applicants so far and have decided to interview 3 teachers on Tuesday.  

Well done again to Daisy and Ella in Year 5 for such an amazing achievement in supporting Diabetes awareness -£1,400!
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Stockham Primary School

For being #TypeiSuperheroes and
raising £1,400.00 towards finding
the cure for type 1 diabetes
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Dates to remember

Thursday 31st January –KS1 cook for books sale in the hall

Tuesday 5th February – Whole school Internet safety day

Friday 8th February – FOS Valentines disco

Friday 15th February – End of term 3 at 3.05pm

Wednesday 6th March –NSPCC in school all day

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day (start planning the costumes now!)

11th and 12th March – Parent/Teacher meetings after school (Year 4’s meetings are in February)

Tuesday 19th March – Red Nose Day –more information to come from the school council children

Thursday 28th March –Class photos

Friday 5th April – End of term 4 at 12.10pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Dylan A and Dylan B. Thank you for your help.  

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been reading Jack and the Beanstalk. The children have 
             enjoyed planting their own beans and learning what a plant needs to grow. In maths
             we have been working on our number formation, the children have enjoyed using
             the new maths area to practice writing their numbers. 

Year 1  In topic we have been looking at different types of weather and keeping our own

             record of what the weather is like each day.  We have also started the story of The

             Wish Tree and been using drama to get to know the story.
Year 2  We have begun to make models of the Great Fire of London in our D+T lessons this 

             week.  We have used junk modelling materials and different types of paper.  We

             have also thought about a range of ways to join parts of our model.
Year 3  In maths we have been practising multiplying and dividing by 3, and in English we 
             have found out about how to use speech marks when writing direct speech. In 
             science we have designed our own sunglasses to protect our eyes from the sun.

Year 4  This week Year 4 made string telephones in science to investigate how sound 
             travels.  In English we have been reading the story of The Willow Pattern and in 
             maths we have been learning written ways of multiplying numbers.

Year 5  We have been looking at Wantage in our topic and how to write persuasively.  In

             maths we have been looking at fractions and multiples.  
Year 6  We have been enjoying our assessments and seeing our scores increase.  In 

             history we have been looking at artefacts and in maths we have been calculating 

             angles.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Louis for really persevering with independent writing. Louis has worked really 
             hard this week in the independent writing area trying to get his name in the
             writers raffle!  Emily for always being a kind and caring friend. Emily is very aware 
             of the other children in the class and is always willing to help them if needed! 
Year 1  Riley for using fantastic independence in English, well done, you created a 

             beautiful wish tree.  Alfie for using determination during our seasons dancing in

             PE.  Well done, you were a fabulous firework!
Year 2  Madison for working so hard on the presentation of your work.  You have really 

             persevered and shown such pride in all you have done this week.  Alandria for

             not giving up in our maths lessons this week.  You have shown superb 

             determination and perseverance.
Year 3  Alfie J and Amelie for using their learning powers in every lesson and producing
             some lovely finished pieces of work as a result. Well done both of you!
Year 4  Ava and Brooke for showing great perseverance in maths this week.  Well done 
             girls!

Year 5  Charlotte for great confidence in maths and explaining well to others.  Faith for 

             accurately using relative pronouns to drop in clauses.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for a really impressive attitude towards their assessments this week

             – a great growth mindset.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!









